Louie Flora

From	:
Sent:	

housemajority_email@housemajority.org

Monday, March 19, 2012 9:10 AM

To:

Rep. Paul Seaton

Subject:

HB 365: Action, not more planning, is what is needed!

+-----+

DO NOT REPLY DIRECTLY TO THIS EMAIL: your reply will go to enews@housemajority.org To correspond with the author Hit 'Reply' or 'Forward'.

Then change the TO: address to tlwurtz@alaska.edu If suspected Spam please forward to: support@housemajority.org

+-----+

From: tlwurtz@alaska.edu

Dear Rep. Seaton,

Thanks for your interest in invasive species and your sponsorship of HB 365. I don't know if you're aware that ADF&G wrote a long, detailed invasive species management plan ten years ago, and then put it on a shelf and ignored it. You can find the old plan by googling "ADF&G Aquatic Invasive Species Plan." The real question is: why isn't ADF&G acting on the plan that they themselves wrote? It is a very good plan, just needs commitment. I'm afraid that HB 365 will just allow ADF&G to spend more time writing a new plan that won't be implemented either.

Thank you.

Trish Wurtz, Fairbanks

~ Tricia L. Wurtz Zip Code: 99708

+-----+ DO NOT REPLY DIRECTLY TO THIS EMAIL: your reply will go to enews@housemajority.org To correspond with the author Hit 'Reply' or 'Forward'.

Then change the TO: address to tlwurtz@alaska.edu If suspected Spam please forward to: support@housemajority.org

1